
CITY OF SEATAC 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the SeaTac City Council will conduct a 
Public Hearing on Tuesday, June 25, 2019 at 6:00 P.M. in the Council 
Chambers of SeaTac City Hall, 4800 S. 188th St., SeaTac, WA 98188 for the 
purpose of considering: 
 
THE CITY'S 2020-2025 SIX-YEAR TRANSPORTATION IMPROVEMENT 
PROGRAM. 
 
Any and all interested persons are invited to be present to provide suggestions 
and comments on the above issue. 
 
CITY OF SEATAC 
Kristina Gregg, City Clerk/s/ 
 
Date of publication in the Seattle Times: Tuesday, June 11 and June 18, 2019 


